
June 7, 2024 

Dear OSU Palestine Solidarity Coalition: 

 

You are aware that university leaders, including President Murthy in informal settings, have 

repeatedly engaged your members directly and respectfully. In these settings, the President and the 

university leaders have listened, explained the university’s positions, and committed to actions to 

address encampment demonstrators’ concerns. 

While the actions the university is now pursuing do not satisfy all of your demands, they are 

responsive, significant, address matters over which the university has control and are consistent with 

the university’s mission and values. 

We have attached a side-by-side comparison of your demands and the university’s actions with 

sincere hopes that you will see OSU’s efforts to respond to your concerns and join university-wide 

efforts to make meaningful change. 

Sincerely, 

Rob Odom 
University Spokesperson 


